
BVM 2 January 2014 intake Welcomed to the Department of Vet Pathology, Microbiology 

and Parasitology.  

 

Date and time:  

Tue, 2015-01-20 11:28  

 

Location / Venue:  

Large lecture theatre - vet pathology Building 

 

 

The Chairman VPMP and Section head Microbiology section (Dr. Kagunya) welcomes BVM 2 

 January 2014 intake to the Department of Vet Pathology, Microbiology and Parasitology. The 

Meeting with the students was aimed at welcoming and orientating the new intake to the 

Department. 

 


